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9th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As you may be aware this years’ BBC Children in Need appeal will be taking place on Friday 17th 
November.  As usual Garlinge Primary School and Nursery will be getting involved to raise money 
for this very worth-while cause.  
 
This year, Pudsey’s theme is “SPOTacular” and all children and staff are invited to wear their 
spottiest clothes or any non-uniform clothing that they wish on that day and we will be collecting 
voluntary donations. If you are able to donate, please hand donations to your child to give to their 
class teacher on that morning. We will also have staff collecting on all gates on this day.  
 

It is quite likely that the weather will be cold, so we would ask that you ensure your child has 
something warm to wear outside the classroom.  If your child has PE on this day, please ensure that 
they wear suitable clothing for this activity. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Cope & Mrs A Northrop 
Heads of School 
 
 
 
 

 

 


